Mardon, Sarah (Licensing)

From: developmentcontrol@huntsdc.gov.uk

Sent: 04 July 2017 10:29

To: Licensing

Subject: Comments for Licensing Application 17/01713/LAPRE2
Categories: Purple Category

Licensing Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.

Comments were submitted at 10:28 AM on 04 Jul 2017 from Mr MICHAEL AGER.

Application Summary

Spaldwick Service Area High Street Spaldwick
Huntingdon PE28 0TD

Proposal: App / Premises Licence

Address:

Case Officer: Sarah Mardon
Click for further information

Customer Details

Name: Mr MICHAEL AGER
Email:

Address: Not Available

Comments Details

Commenter :
Type: Member of the Public
Stance: Customer objects to the Licensing Application
Reasons for - Noise Disturbance
comment: - Opening Hours
- Safety of Premises
- Traffic

Comments: 10:28 AM on 04 Jul 2017 I attended the general public
meetings regarding the opening of a new petrol station
and believe the length of licensing requested covers a
wider time ( 24hours virtually 7 days a week) than was
mentioned at the time and this I believe could introduce
excessive noise and unwanted behaviour in the small
hours of the morning when people are trying to sleep in
a small Cambridgeshire village



Mardon, Sarah (Licensing)

From: developmentcontrol@huntsdc.gov.uk

Sent: 03 July 2017 16:47

To: Licensing

Subject: Comments for Licensing Application 17/01713/LAPRE2
Categories: Sarah

Licensing Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.

Comments were submitted at 4:46 PM on 03 Jul 2017 from Mrs Lesley Williams.

Application Summary

Spaldwick Service Area High Street Spaldwick
Huntingdon PE28 O0TD

Proposal: App / Premises Licence

Address:

Case Officer: Sarah Mardon
Click for further information

Customer Details
Mrs Lesley Williams

Name:

Email:
Address:

Comments Details

Commenter . ber of the Public
Type:
Stance: Customer objects to the Licensing Application
Reasons for - Noise Disturbance
comment: - Opening Hours
- Parking
- Traffic

Comments: 4:46 PM on 03 Jul 2017 Appilication for a licence was not
covered at the public meeting regarding this
redevelopment. This village and drivers do not need to
be able to buy and consume alcohol 24 hours a day. I
don't expect that any objections to this application will
be taken into account as the redevelopment was
approved even though 90% of Spaldwick residents were
opposed to it.



